
Employee Concerns Minutes 
January 5, 2017 
 
The meeting was called to order on Thursday, January 5, 2017 at 5 p.m. at Carlyle City Hall. Committee 
members present included Judy Smith, Kent Newkirk, and Jeremy Weh. Others present included Larry 
Peppenhorst, Joe Behrmann, JoAnn Hollenkamp, Brenda Johnson, Jeff Taylor, and Martha 
Reinkensmeyer. 
 
After reviewing the minutes from the November 28, 2016 meeting, Jeremy Weh made a motion to 
approve the minutes. Kent Newkirk seconded the motion. After a voice vote, all were found in favor. 
 
There was no old business. 
 
There was no new business. 
 
There were no public comments. 
 
There were no any other comments. 
 
The fifth item on the agenda was executive session to discuss personnel. Judy Smith made a motion to 
enter executive session. Kent Newkirk seconded the motion. After a voice vote, all were found in favor. 
 
The sixth item on the agenda was vote on executive session item(s). Judy Smith made a motion to 
recommend to Council to hire Chris Voss as the Street and Alley MWII. Jeremy Weh seconded the 
motion. After a voice vote, all were found in favor. Judy Smith made a motion to recommend to Council 
to hire Mike Meskil as the Water and Sewer MWII. Kent Newkirk seconded the motion. After a voice 
vote, all were found in favor. Judy Smith made a motion to increase the part-time police officer wages to 
$20 per hour. Kent Newkirk seconded the motion. After a voice vote, all were found in favor. Judy Smith 
made a motion to increase Andy Brackett’s salary by $2,500. Jeremy Weh seconded the motion. After a 
voice vote, all were found in favor. 
 
With no further business to discuss, Judy Smith made a motion to adjourn. Jeremy Weh seconded the 
motion. With all in favor, the meeting was adjourned at 8:12 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Martha Reinkensmeyer 
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